Dear Resident,

We are writing to introduce ourselves as the new Joint Chairs of North East Local Housing Forum. We would also like to take this opportunity to thank everyone for their support and the Officers for their hard work over these extraordinary times. It goes without saying that your contribution to making Southwark a proud place to live and work is invaluable.

 As residents of Southwark (Tenant and Leaseholder), we share these common objectives:
· [bookmark: _GoBack]shape and improve the council’s housing services and ensure residents can raise any concerns on the management of the council’s housing services and homes.
· be consulted by the council on key council policy changes that particularly impact on our homes, including the setting of rents and service charges.
· advise and support the council in how it can better involve residents.
· receive updates on the performance and delivery of housing services. 
As Joint Chairs, we would like to reassure of our commitment in working with the residents to make Southwark the best it can be for each one of us going forward.

 Our first meeting as Co-Chairs is scheduled for the Monday 1st March 2021, 18:30. We look forward to meeting as many of you at the meeting.

 Information regarding our role, objectives and future meeting dates can be found on the Southwark Council’s website. The website is regularly updated with dates of future meetings and other information worth noting. Please ensure that you check the website regularly for the latest update.

With best wishes and may the holiday season end the present year on a cheerful note and make way for a fresh and bright New Year. Season’s Greetings to you all.

 
David Eyles & Feyi Coker 

Joint Chair of North East Local Housing Forum 

